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Good evening Thatcher, please send this statement into the hearing so that it is part of
the written statements. I’ve reached out to the AAHPA board to see if anybody has the
time to call in tomorrow and read a statement into the record.
 
Thank you and please thank Rep Tarr for her work on this bill.
 
The Alaska Association of Harbormasters and Port Administrators support HB 28,
which will exempt Coast Guard Documented Commercial Fishing Vessels that are
currently registered with the state of Alaska CFEC (commercial fishing entry
commission) from registering with Alaska State Division of Motor Vehicles.
 
Alaskan Harbormasters must have access to accurate ownership information on
vessels that use or are requesting the use of our facilities. In times past we had the
ability to track vessel ownership of coast guard documented vessels through the
Federal documentation center but that resource is no longer available to us. However,
tracking ownership of Documented commercial fishing vessels through the
Commercial Fisheries Entry Commission gives harbor staff access to accurate vessel
ownership.   

 
 
Bryan Hawkins
Port Director/Harbormaster
Pres. AAHPA
 

Homer Port & Harbor

Homer, AK 99603

 



   

 

  

       
     

      

          

         

               
         

           

              

            

           
            

           
            

            

              
       

              
          



               
                
 

           
        

             
             
          

              
      

             
        




